

Class: 6A

Name: Eunice, Yuen Wan Yau

School: The Salvation Army Ann Wyllie Memorial

School

Good morning teachers and fellow I ams Eunier Juen from Class 6A.I would like to point out why you should select me as student representative for the school anniversary improvement project.



I've been studying this school for six years.I really love it here.I've learned lots of fun things and made adventures, journeys with my friends and classmates through out the years.I would like to be a student representative for the improvement project so I could speak on behalf o you.



Let me share with you about one of my previous ideas for the improvement project. I'm suggesting the school should add a tuck shop! Such as adding delicious and healthy snacks, such as biscuits, muffins, sandwiches and more!





To raise money for the tuck shop, I think we should also organise a fun fair. We can invite some people from Heng Fa Chuen to play our fun fair games. We could also get volunteers to help organise the fun fair too. We can set games, booths like "ball tossing" and "bottle flip" games for example.

Once money is enough, the school will put the tuck shop in the playground and hire someone to operate the tuck shop.

I suggest to open a tuck shop, not only it could solve problems like: if students forgot to bring snacks from their homes, they could buy it here in the school.



I hope you can select me as student representative for the school anniversary improvement project because I will share more future ideas. I'm thankful that I'm standing here today, Thank you for listening!

